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elements of police if required. The Chair suggested a contact between UNDP and 
El Salvador to facilitate that exchange. El Salvador enquired about women’s 
participation in the electoral process and encouraged their presence including at 
the decision-making level. 

 
7. South Africa commended CEMAC for making funds available for DDR in CAR; 

it encourages continued political dialogue among all parties , leading up to the 
successful holding of elections in 2010. 

 
8. The Peacebuilding Support Office (PBSO) provided information on the status of 

disbursement of PBF funds, upon request by the Jamaican delegation. 
 

9. The Chair concluded the meeting by informing the membership of his outreach 
activities since the last CSM meeting. The Chair indicated that the biannual 


